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WHO IS DOING WHAT AT OUR NEXT MEETING: 

July 27:  On Welcoming:  Hugh Langridge 

 Host Chair:  Michael Bermann 

August 10:  On Welcoming:  Michael Metcalf 

 Host Chair:  Joanna Kendall 

Dates to Remember: 

22 July:  Bricktober Committee meeting 

31 July: District Handover  

2 August: Ascot Board Meeting 

9—10 October:  Bricktober, Curtin Stadium 

25-27 March 2022:  District Conference, Rockingham 

4-8 June 2022:  RI Conference, Houston, Texas 

RI President Shekhar Mehta is asking Rotarians and friends to be-

come more involved in service projects.   

“Caring for and serving others is the best way to live because it 

changes not only other people’s lives, but also our own.”  He says. 

INTRODUCING THIS YEAR’S BOARD MEMBERS: 

President:  Alan Thomson  Vice President:  Michael Metcalf  President Elect:  Dianne Reed  

Secretary (Admin):  Michelle Kendall;  Secretary (Hon):  Roma Gehringer 

Executive Secretary and Foundation:  Hugh Langridge 

Treasurer:  Joanna Kendall  Membership:  Jodie Sparks 

Committee Directors:  

Club Services:  Ros McLernon;   Community:  Michelle Kendall 

International:  Michael Bermann  Vocational and Youth:  Stuart Rutter 

HOME OF  
 

BRICKTOBER— 
 

PERTH 



BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES FOR JULY: 

BIRTHDAYS  

 Gerry McLernon 7 July 

Michael Metcalf  8 July 

Stuart Rutter  17 July 

Jeff Stephenson  17 July 

Robyn Metcalf  29 July 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Stuart and Tracey Rutter 

 

  ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES 

Joanna Kendall  1 July 2000 

Hugh Langridge  1 July 1991 

Jodie Sparks  1 July 2000 

Fiona Beermier  10 July 2018 

Stuart Rutter  10 July 2018 

Check out our Facebook page for photos and updates:  https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/  

Check out our Ascot Rotary Webpage for further articles, calendar items and updates:  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/

Page/ShowHomePage 

Check out Bricktober’s website:  www.bricktober.info  and Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth 

Joint Meeting with South Perth Burswood, Victoria Park and Ascot Rotary Clubs 

This morning we had the pleasure of sharing our meeting with these two neighbouring clubs.  We also got to listen 

to Pat Schraven as she spoke about her goals and aspirations for her year as District Governor. 

Some 17 Ascot members and partners attended the 

meeting this morning held at the Crown Casino Atrium 

Restaurant to listen to Pat speak about her thoughts on 

how we as Rotarians can help make this world a better 

place to be in for everyone.   

DG Pat reminded us that we all play a big part in the success of our clubs.  She 

congratulated Mike Bermann on his appointment as Assistant Governor for 

our area, and introduced us to members of her Board. 

Our challenge for the future is to ensure that we increase our membership 

and enhance the participation of members within our clubs.  Personally in-

viting people to come and get involved in our projects will show them the 

great work we do and may lead to membership growth.   

We need to get better at promoting our activities to the wider community so 

they know who we are.   

Did you know? 

There are 3 strains of wild poliovirus? 

Type 2 was eradicated in 1999 and no case of wild poliovirus 

type 3 has been found since November 2012. 

Type 1 is still found in 2 countries and so far this year only 11 

cases have been reported.   

There is no cure for polio, it can only be prevented.  Polio vac-

cine, given multiple times can protect a child for life. 
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